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Media Advisory 

New Mexico Department of Transportation 
Encourages Individuals to Attend Job Fair 

 
District One - The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District One office will be 
holding a Job Fair on July 17th in Deming and July 19th in Las Cruces. There are various positions opened 
in the field of Maintenance, Construction, and Administrative functions. Human Resources staff will be 
on hand to answer any questions regarding vacancies within the southern region of New Mexico. The 
District One office covers Luna, Dona Ana, Hidalgo, Socorro, Sierra and Grant counties. 
 
The fair will be held at two locations in order to reach a large group of individual seeking employment 
with the state of New Mexico. Individuals interested in attending should come prepared with copies of 
any transcripts, diplomas, certifications, resume and any other supporting documentation that they wish to 
include. Please note that the application process has changed where the district will provide instruction 
on fields that must be completed in order for an applicant to be accepted. 
 
The times and locations will be as follows: 
 
Date: Tuesday – July 17, 2012  
Time: 10:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Location: 2912 E. Pine Street, Deming 
 
Date: Thursday – July 19m 2012 
Time: 10:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Location: 750 N. Solano, Las Cruces 
 
Information regarding vacant positions currently available with the New Mexico Department of 
Transportation, please visit the State Personnel web site at www.spo.state.nm.us, or for additional 
assistance contact Vanessa Marquiz-Acosta at (575) 544-6537. 
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